January 29, 2014

RE: Letter of Reference

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is in reference to the work Phase 2 had done by Owens Communications during the
construction of our new office building. Phase 2 contracted Owens Communication to have them
perform our Category 5 cabling, install and configure our network switch, and work with our IT
contractor and Cox Communications to ensure Phase 2 had data connectivity to the internet. Their
performance was on-time and on-budget. We were also impressed with their professionalism during
their time on-site and their ability to work with the other contractors involved in the process.

We will certainly use Owens Communications for any future technology infrastructure needs and
recommend them highly. If you have any questions or would like further information, feel free to
contact me at stanc@phase2online.com.

Chief Operating Officer/Partner
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